
To: 'mbelcher@sentrymgt.com'[mbelcher@sentrymgt.com]
Cc: 'ttortorelli@cfl.rr.com'[ttortorelli@cfl.rr.com]; 'johndevine@yahoo.com'[johndevine@yahoo.com]
From: Kenneth Lewis
Sent: Wed 9/8/2010 11:07:40 AM
Importance: Normal
Sensitivity: None
Subject: RE: Stratford Storm Drain

Marlene,

 

Practically every other day I’ve been trying to track down a valid address and phone 
number where I could speak to someone locally.  There are a lot of addresses and 
phone numbers for Lennar, and each one has been a dead end.

 

As I was preparing a letter to be sent to Lennar’s corporate headquarters, I came 
across the last number in my research that I hadn’t called yet.  It’s in Clearwater, but it 
is their Central Florida regional office.  I’ve left a message and am waiting for a return 
phone call.  I’ve also left a message with the design engineer concerning the issue 
and requesting local contact information for Lennar, who appears to remain a client.

 

I wish I had more to report, but I feel I’m very close to getting to talk with someone face-
to-face in this matter.

 

KAL

 

From: Marlene Belcher [mailto:mbelcher@sentrymgt.com] 
Sent: Friday, September 03, 2010 12:28 PM
To: Kenneth Lewis
Cc: ttortorelli@cfl.rr.com
Subject: Stratford Storm Drain

 

Hi Ken:

 



Thought I’d touch base with you since I haven’t heard anything.  Any word from any 
one about the problem in Stratford, Kings Ridge?

 

 
Marlene E Belcher

Community Association Manager

Sentry Management Inc

1645 E Hwy 50 #201

Clermont FL 34711

352-243-4595 ext 219

352-243-4597 (fax)

 


